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29 October 2020 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

This letter shall serve as an update to our previous communication related to a positive 
Coronavirus Disease 2019 (“COVID-19”) case in our District. The District continues to 
coordinate closely with public health officials and follow CDC, state, and local health 
department guidance in order to assure the health and safety of our community. ​School 
communication with close contacts has been completed.  

Additionally, cleaning and disinfecting, through a deep clean, of all exposed areas is in process, 
and will be completed by the end of the day tomorrow October 30, 2020. The school is also 
already taking precautions to prevent the introduction and spread of viruses and other germs and 
is cleaning frequently touched surfaces daily.  

As a reminder: 

The Allamuchy Township School will be operating on a fully virtual schedule for all students 
tomorrow Friday, October 30, while Mountain Villa School will be open. Monday, November 2 
through Wednesday, November 4 were previously scheduled as fully virtual days for all students 
in the District. Additionally, school will not be in session due to Teachers’ Convention on 
Thursday and Friday, November 5 and 6. We will return to in-person instruction at the 
Allamuchy Township School on Monday, November 9. 

Please continue to stay vigilant and follow the safeguards below: 

• Stay home when you are sick 
• Wash hands often with soap for at least 20 seconds 
• Cover coughs and sneezes and properly disposing of tissues 
• Limit close contact with people who are sick and not sharing food, drinks and utensils 
• Practice social distancing (staying at least 6 feet apart) 
• Wear a face covering while in school 
• Continue to monitor your health for symptoms 

We thank you for your continued support in taking proactive measures ensuring the health and 
safety of our entire school community. 

Sincerely, 

ATSD Administration 


